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Weekend road closure at 140th Ave NE and Bel-Red Rd 

As soon as the weekend of October 22, King County’s contractor will close access on 

140th Ave NE, at the intersection of Bel-Red Rd, in Bellevue for one weekend to allow 

crews to repair a sewer pipe damaged by corrosion. Traffic in the area will be impacted 

and signs announcing closure dates and detour routes will be posted in advance. 

 

What 

Sewer pipe repair. 

 

When 

As soon as the weekend of October 22, from Friday evening through Monday morning. 

Signs announcing closure dates and detour routes will be posted in advance.  

 

Where 

140th Ave NE will be closed at the intersection of Bel-Red Rd for one weekend (see 

map). Bel-Red Rd will have a single westbound lane closure near 140th Ave NE but 

traffic will still flow in both directions. Other construction impacts to include:  

• Entrance to NE Spring Blvd from Bel-Red Rd will be closed 

• Bus route 226 will be impacted 

• Some parking areas in the Evergreen Village Shopping Center will be closed 

• Driveway off Bel-Red Rd to Applebee’s will be closed 

• Sidewalks near the work area will be closed 

 

More 

• Signs announcing closure dates and detour routes will be posted in the area prior 

to the weekend of the closures 

• Plan ahead, leave early and allow extra time to reach your destination  

 

See map of construction closures on the next page 
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For more information, contact Eunice Lee at elee@kingcounty.gov or 206-296-7432. 
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